
may 5, 1967 

Mr. Chris Dlouhy 
112 Glen Dr 
Sausalito, Calif. 44965 

Dear Mr. O1ou4y: 

Your very interesting letter of April 15 has just been forwarded 
to me by Dell. It is important for me to know if all of these 
clippings are from the same issue of the San Francisco Examiner. 

The picture of Mrs. Kennedy and Clint Hill was taken by Altgens 
and, therefore, does not show him in it. He was using a telephoto 
lens which has a shortening effect. 

You are quite correct about the pictures showing Kennedy staffers 
and its importance. I do thank you for it. 

If I understand you correctly about Jackson as quoted in the paper, 
what the paper says is misleading. The men he saw were others on 
the fifth floor. 

;incerely, 

Harold Waisbers 


